KMMO,Inc.

Marshall, Missouri

December 17, 1951

Mr, Stanwood R. Morss

L
Rl

‘&8 very glad to recelive your report on our broadcest the
morning of December 4, 1951. Your log checks with our ststion lo
so please accept tiais letter as verification of your reception
of our broadcast. Agzlin, thank you very much for your letier.

Sincerely,
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—

Williams

Engineer KMNO
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